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1. According to the NHS Wales directory: 

 
wales.nhs.uk/ourservices/directory/aneurinbevanuniversityhealthboar

d/dentists 
 

40 of the dental surgeries listed in ABUHB area are labelled as 
“accepting NHS patients on waiting list". 

 
Can you confirm that this is correct as of today? If this is not the case, 

can you please identify which ones are mislabelled? 
 

Dentist - Aneurin Bevan University Health Board (nhs.wales) 
 

The above link displays practices who are accepting patients onto a practice 
waiting list, however this can change daily as practices request their status to be 

updated. 

 
Dental Practices are independent contractors and therefore practices accepting 

NHS patients onto a waiting list is managed at practice level. 
 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact a 
member of the Primary Care Team by emailing: 

abb.primarycaredepartment@wales.nhs.uk 
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